
Congratulations to our students who achieved 
their John Paul II Awards.  They were 

presented with their awards last Sunday.

The Award enables participants to take an active 
part in the life of their Church – in the life of 
their community and society. It enables young 
people become more aware of the teaching and 
role of the Catholic Church in the world and to 

engage at a deep level with Christ.














